
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 24 By Councillor Neil Ross for answer 

by the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 21 November 2019 

  
 
The Council has an agreement with Enterprise Holdings to 
run the Edinburgh Car Club. I understand that the 
agreement provides for a percentage of the revenues to be 
shared with the Council.   
 

Question  
Please can you identify how much the Council has earned 
from the Car Club in each of the past five years? 

 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 

 


